
 

 

December 1, 2023 

 

Dear Parents: 

The Thematic Unit for the month of January will be 

• Oceans 

Here are some of the skills that we will be working on in January: 

• Letter / letter sound recognition (Oo, Cc and Xx) 

• Recognize and read familiar words in environmental print 

(letters in different “fonts”) 

• Recognize, duplicate and extend simple patterns 

• Observe objects and materials.  Carry-out investigations to 

identify whether an object sinks or floats. 

• Galloping 

• Religion – God made fish and big things.  God made me silly. 

Parent-Teacher Conferences will be on Friday, January 26, 2024.  You 

will receive your scheduled conference time after Christmas Break. 

Thank you very much for your support. 

 

Sincerely,  

Jodi Guilford 

 

H O L Y  C R O S S  C A T H O L I C  S C H O O L  

P R E - K I N D E R G A R T E N  4 - Y E A R  O L D S  


